
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for Hope One Burlington County Expansion in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of Burlington, 49 Ranocas Road, 

Mount Holly, NJ 08060. 

 

The funding would be used to expand the county’s successful Hope One initiative, a partnership 

between the Burlington County Sheriff’s Department, Human Services Department, and Health 

Department that operates a mobile access unit that offers critical support for individuals and their 

families struggling with addiction and related issues. The main goal is to prevent drug overdoses 

and deaths by providing links to treatment and recovery support services.  Hope One operates 

one day each week, selecting locations most in need of services. Burlington County is requesting 

federal funding to expand operation of the Hope One mobile unit for additional days each week 

to visit more locations across the county. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

       

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Andy Kim 

Member of Congress 


